
Updates on Actions
Planning Together



Feedback to be shared with the day opportunities review 
happening in the council

• Information has been shared with the team completing the 
day opportunities review

• Adult Social Care are working on an action plan, to help us 
develop day services in Camden.

• The action plan will be called 'I Would Like to…' and will be in 
place in the autumn

• The team would like to attend future Planning Together



Opportunities Planning Group to think about 
how they can feedback what people are asking 
for to the Adult Community Learning service.

• The Opportunities Planning Group are going to arrange a 

special meeting to look at the different opportunities in 

Camden

• We can also discuss Adult Community Learning in this 

meeting



Andrew to speak to Catherine to think about how more 

people with LD can attend the opportunities planning 

group

• Living a Good Life will continue to invite people to their 

own meetings

• We can offer reasonable adjustments to support this e.g. 

longer time slots, later times

• We have booked a room for all meetings so that people 

can attend in person if they would like to attend along with 

their Social Worker & / or carers
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